
From: Jennifer Evans
To: Pharmacy Services
Subject: Access to medications
Date: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 12:07:20 PM

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to request open access to oral and injectable branded, atypical to allow choice in
meeting the needs of the patients I treat who are mostly medicare clientele.
The ability for these patients to have greater access to medications that will benefit them
would be a huge step forward in meeting their mental health needs. 
Thank you,
Jennifer Evans PHMNP
Community Counseling Center
(775)315-4726
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